
Fall River Special Road District Minutes 
 

Tuesday, 13 July, 2021 - 3 pm 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 3pm. Present were Ron Brown, Rick Bestwick and Bill 
Swanson.  Mike Armstrong also attended.  A quorum was declared. 
 
June 8, 2021 meeting minutes were read and approved unanimously 
 
Old Business: 

New contract for snow removal was discussed and tabled for future discussion 
 

New Business: 
Bids from Benahm Falls Asphalt for crack sealing the bridge and the remaining roads 
were reviewed and discussed.  A vote was taken and the bids were approved unani-
mously. 
 
There was further discussion on the need for speed bumps on SRD roads.  The use of 
removable bumps could satisfy the problem of interference with snow plowing. 
 
Mike Armstrong indicated the HOA will only collect dues on an “as needed” basis or 
when available funds are less than $20,000. 

 
It was moved to adjourn and approved unanimously at 3:50 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rick Bestwick 


